
WEEK 10 MESSAGE for ENGLISH III-3rd Block SPRING (Week of MARCH 15th—MARCH 19th)


Dear Students & Parents


Welcome to Quarter 4—we’re in the home stretch now!  We only have two more weeks before our Spring 
break, and then only a few more weeks until our review for final exams begins.  Please don’t forget to look 
for important announcements in Mrs. Vereyken’s Sunday message.  


1. ATTENTION:  


➢ Course Registration for 2021-2022 classes continues through Friday, March 19th


➢ Report Cards—pick up on Monday, March 22nd


2.  UPCOMING ASSESSMENTS:  ALL TESTS MUST BE COMPLETED DURING THE TESTING WINDOW


➢ Wordly Wise Lesson 4 TEST, Monday, March 15th from 8:00AM-11:59PM


➢ Wordly Wise Lesson 5 TEST, Monday, March 22nd from 8:00AM-11:59PM


3.   Canvas Conferences:  Wednesday, March 17th @ 9:45AM 


Please plan to attend this live instructional session where we will discuss the weekly assignments, 
including our grammar and language usage study on clauses and phrases.  We will conclude with a 
tutoring session and question/answer time during the last 15 minutes.  Additional tutoring is available to 
ENG III students on Thursdays from 3:00-3:30pm by request. 


4. Be sure to log into your school email and 1st period course in Canvas each day for attendance.  
Remember that you should work on Block classes Mon-Wed-Fri and work on Period classes Tues-Thurs, 
but you MUST COMPLETE THE DAILY ATTENDANCE ASSIGNMENT EACH DAY.  Using a calendar or daily 
schedule will help you stay on track, and this is the best way to avoid MISSING ASSIGNMENTS!  


5.  Email techsupport@cgsnc.org with any technical or computer issue.  Please email 
canvasassistance@cgsnc.org if there is an issue within Canvas.   The “Getting Started in Canvas” module 
for all classes should address the most common features for navigation, work completion, and submitting 
assignments.  


Finally, please remember that it is critical for you to carefully read the text, the additional notes, and 
watch all of the instructional videos so that you have a better understanding of the content.  This quarter 
will go by very quickly so please make sure that you are working on your classes on the designated days.  
BEWARE of the PROCRASTINATION MONSTER!  If you have any questions, just let me know!  


Sincerely,


Mrs. Wilson 
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